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Kate Masters

Senior Planner, Industry and Infrastructure Projects
Department of Planning & Environment

GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Ms Masters

Response to Submissions - State Significant Development Application
for Bringelly Road Business Hub, Leppington (SSD 6324)

Thank you for your email regarding the above. Roads and Maritime Services will be
submitting a separate response.

Transport for NSW (TfNSW) has reviewed the responses submitted in support of the
issues raised by TINSW during the Public Exhibition of SSD 6324. The proponent has
supplied satisfactory explanations to the issues raised, and TINSW has no further
comments.

Thank you again for the opportunity of providing advice for the subject SSD application.
If you require clarification of any issue raised, please don'’t hesitate to contact Robert
Rutledge, Principal Land Use and Transport Planner on 8202 2203 or
Robert.rutledge@transport.nsw.gov.au.

Please note for future reference, when sending proposals to TINSW via email, could you
kindly use the following email address: development@transport.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely
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